
                          

  
 
 
 

NOTICE OF A 
HELICOPTER NOISE STUDY 

PRESENTATION 
(MEETING) 

 
 

THURSDAY, AUGUST 23, 2012 ~ 1:30 P.M.-3:00 P.M. 
 

FORT LAUDERDALE EXECUTIVE AIRPORT 
ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 

6000 NW 21 AVENUE 
 
 

Harris Miller Miller & Hanson, Inc. (HMMH) will 
conduct a Helicopter Noise Study Presentation on 
Thursday, August 23, 2012, at 1:30 P.M. at the     
Fort Lauderdale Executive Airport Administration 
Building, 6000 NW 21 Avenue. 
 
Two or more City Commissioners and/or Advisory 
Board members may be present at this meeting. 
 
For more information, please call the City Clerk’s 
Office at 954-828-5002. 
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